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Dear	Joint	Technical	Corrections	Committee,	
	 My	name	is	Felipe	Vasquez,	I	am	from	district	29,	and	I	am	writing	
in	support	of	bill	1510.	First,	when	did	we	the	people	give	the	
government	the	privilege	to	mandate	us	to	under	go	experimental	
medical	procedure?	because	even	though	these	vaccines	have	FDA	
approval,	we	must	remember	it	is	emergency	approval	and	still	in	the	
experimental	stage,	plus	according	to	VEARS	data	these	are	some	of	the	
most	dangerous	vaccines	to	take.	Also	it	is	against	the	Geneva	code	to	
force	experimental	medical	procedure	on	anyone.	
	 My	second	point	is	even	if	these	vaccines	were	safe,	they	had	the	
usual	ten	years	of	testing,	few	reported	deaths,	etc.,	is	it	legal	and/or	
moral	to	mandate	them?	the	answer	is	no.	We	the	people	have	the	right	
to	decide	what	goes	in	our	bodies	respecting	medical	procedures.
	 Third,	what	about	the	people	with	natural	immunity?	if	business'	
mandate	the	vaccine	it	will	cause	additional	burden	on	these	people.	 	
	 Fourth,	according	to	law	nobody	has	to	reveal	their	medical	
conditions	or	records	to	anybody	who	doesn't	have	the	proper	
authority,	and	a	greeter	at	Wal-Mart	is	not	a	proper	authority.	
	 I	urge	you	to	vote	yes	on	this,	we	will	stand	behind	you,	we	will	
support	you,	because	we	all	want	freedom.	Even	the	people	who	
submitted	testimony	in	opposition	of	freedom	to	not	be	discriminated	
against	based	on	vaccine	status	were	using	their	freedom	of	speech.	
	 Thank	you	for	your	time!	
	 	 Felipe	Vasquez	de	Velasco	


